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First name: Brent

Last name: Little

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I do not approve of this closure. I am involved and associate with a large group of snowmobilers. We

are all very respectful of areas that are non motorized. The area being proposed for closure is land we have a

right to ride in a respectful way. Giving it to one group by excluding the other is not right. Please consider keeping

this area open. Thanks for your time,

Brent Little


